
 

 

 

 
 
 

May 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you are well and enjoying the lovely spring sunshine, here are some dates for you for next 
half-term.  
 
Date  Event  Notes  

Monday 6th June to Friday 24th 

June  

Summer Exams Continue    

Wednesday 8th June  Year 9 Britannicus Theatre Trip  5.00pm to 9.30pm  

Thursday 9th June  Geography Bentley Priory Rivers Trip  8.50am – 10.30am  

Saturday 18th June to Sunday 
19th June   

DofE Expedition Practice     

Monday 20th June to Friday 24th 
June   

Sports Week    

Tuesday 21st June  Year 12 Urban trip to Stratford  

Year 8 Careers Morning   

8.00am to 5.00pm  

Wednesday 22nd June  Y10 Geography trip to West Wittering  
 
Y10 History Trip to Duxford  

 
Legally Blonde Open Air Theatre Trip  

7.30am - 5.30pm  
  
8.00am to 3.30pm  

  
5.00pm - 11.00pm  

Monday 27th June to Friday 8th 
July  

6th Form Taster Weeks    

Tuesday 28th June  Year 8 History Trip to Bentley Priory     

Thursday 30th June  
Year 8 History Trip to Bentley Priory  

Greek Theatre Performance   

  

6.30pm - 8.30pm  

Friday 1st July  Bank Holiday  
Queens Platinum 
Jubilee  

Friday 1st July   Year 13 Prom  Times tbc  

Saturday 2nd July 
Bentley Wood Reunion 1956 – 2016 
for former members of staff and students 

 

Monday 4th July  
Staff Training Day – school closed to 
students   

  

Tuesday 5th July  Year 8 History Trip to Bentley Priory    

Monday 11th to 15th July  Year 10 work experience    

Thursday 7th July  Summer Concert  6.30pm to 9.30pm  

Friday 8th July  Year 11 Prom  Time tbc  

Monday 11th July   Bentley Wood Awards Evening  Times tbc  

Tuesday 12th July  Year 11 St John’s College, Oxford Trip  8.30am to 5.30pm  

Thursday 14th July  French Play in School Hall – Y7/Y8/Y9    

 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday 18th July Culture Day – Students wear 

internations dress 
 

 

Tuesday 19th July to Thursday 
21st July  

Activity Days   Details to follow   

Friday 22nd July Last Day of Term  

 
 
Thank you for your continued great support. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr Janice Howkins  
Head teacher 


